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May 7,2021

RE: Alert for Permitted State Surface Water Diversions

Dear County Judge:

Drought conditions currently exist across most of Texas. The National Weather Service's
Climate Prediction Center seasonal drought outlook predicts that dry conditions will continue
to persist in the coming months. Persistent fuought conditions can result in low or reduced
stream flows and shortages can impact senior and superior water rights. The Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEO is closely monitoring the situation.

As a first response, the TCEQ is notifying water right holders throughout the state about
potenfial impacts to water rights. On the reverse, you will find that notification letter for your
reference. Additional information can also be found at the TCEQ s website at:
http:,2/www.tceq.texas.gov/response/drought. This site will be updated as the drought
continues.

If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact Earl t tt, Dtector, Office of
Water at (312) 239-2047 .

Sincerely,

Toby Baker
Executive Director

P.O.Box 13087 . Austir\Texas 78711-3087 . 512-239-1000 . tceq.texas.gov
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May 7, 2O2l

Re: A]ert for Permitted State Surface Water Diversions

Dear Water Right Holder:

Drought conditions currently exist across most of Texas. The National Weather Service's
Climate I'rediction Center predicts that dry conditions wiU continue to persist in the coming
months. Persistent drought conditions can result in low or reduced stream flows and shortages
can impact senior and superior wate! rights. The Texas Commission on Envhonmental Quality
(TCEO is closely monitodng the situation.

The TCEQ is responsible for protecting senior and superior water rights, as wdl as for ensuring
water right holders divert state water only in accordance with their permits. Texas water law
specifies that in times of shortage, permitted water rights will be administered based on the
priority date of each water right; that is, the earliest ill time is senior. Additionally, exempt
domestic and livestock uses are superior to permitted rights.

If the TCEQ suspends water rights in response to drought conditions, it must be done according
to the priority doctrine, which is ftst in rime, ftst in right. Under the TCEQv. Texas Farm
Eureau decision, the TCEQwill not be able to exempt any junior water rights based on public
health, safety, or welfare concerns, including julior water rights used for municipal purposes
or power generarion, if suspension is necessary to satisfy senior or superior water rights.

It is not possible to predict how severe drought conditions may become, or how Iong conditions
will persist. You may wish to investigate alternative sources of water, particularly if your water
right is your sole source of supply. Additlonaly, we strongly encourage public water systems
to review, update, and implement Drought Contingency Plans, as necessary, to prepare for the
possibility of worsening and/or prolonged drought conditions. General informarion about the
drought may be found on the TCEQ s website at: http://www.tceq,texas.qov^esponse/drought.
This site \ dll be updated as the drought continues.

If you have any questions regarding this issue, please contact the Water Rights Permitting Team
at (512) 239-4600.

Sincerely,

Toby Baker
Executive Director

P.O. Box I3087 . Austin, Texas 78711'3087 . 512-239-1000 . tceq,texas.gov
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